
Applying to the Cambridge Program  

at Johnson Middle School 
(Follow these directions for the Cambridge application if you are zoned for Johnson.)* 
 

   

Each student will need to submit an original student hand-written essay 
reflecting on “How will the Cambridge Program at Johnson Middle School 
help me to achieve my goals?”   
Along with their essay, applicants are required to submit the following 
documentation:   

• A copy of your student’s last FAST scores that you have 
for Reading and Math. If you do not have FAST scores, 
please use I-Ready scores or your last standardized test 
scores.   
• A copy of your last report card 
• Please include two of your current teachers’ names and 
email addresses, so the teacher recommendation link can be 
sent to their emails. 

Please write the student’s name and student I.D. number, parent’s name, 
parent’s email address, preferred phone number, and home address on a 
cover page that is attached to all paperwork. (essay, FAST/standardized 
test scores, most recent report card, and your two current teachers’ 
names/email addresses).  
Completed application packets may be dropped off to Johnson Middle 
School to the attention of one of the Cambridge Coordinators:  

Dee Carroll - Carroll.Deidre@brevardschools.org  
Ryan Langlie - Langlie.Ryan@brevardschools.org  
Felicia Waters - Waters.Felicia@brevardschools.org  

If you have any questions regarding the Cambridge Program, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to one of our Cambridge Coordinators. 
All applications need to be submitted by February 23, 2024. Applications 
submitted after this date and throughout the school year may still be 
considered for admission into the Cambridge Program.   
*(If you are not zoned for Johnson, please submit your application through the Family 
Dashboard at https://www.brevardschools.org.) 
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